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To: all-lincoln-undergraduate-students

Cc: Lincoln University Webmaster

Subject: Lincoln University Student News - Memoriam Issue - Candlelight Vigil for Karonn Grant 

Tonight

 

  
    

  

In Memoriam 
The Lincoln Community mourns the loss of Lincoln 

Lion, Karonn “KG” Grant.  

  

 

  

Candle Light Vigil hosted by the Men of McRary Hall 

Tonight at 8 pm – Top of the U 
 

As many of you know, one of our beloved former McRary Men, 

Karonn Grant, passed away earlier this week.  He was loved and 

respected by many people and touched a lot of lives during his time 

here and outside of campus.  He served as the McRary Hall Treasurer 

last year and the Treasurer for ASL/The New last fall semester.  He 

was on the Dean’s List at Delaware County Community College while 

also earning over a B average during his semester as a Lincoln 

University student. 
 

In his honor, myself and a few of his closest friends are planning a 

Candlelight Vigil at the Top of the U.  The event will be tonight at 8 

pm.  I hope that you attend if you are able to make it.   The plan is to 

make a scrapbook consisting of memories and your thoughts for him 

so we will bring pen and paper for you to write notes.  If at least, you 
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could write a note for his family expressing your condolences, that 

would be awesome.  Take care and hope to see you tonight. 

 
Jonathan Harris 

Residence Hall Coordinator, McRary/ Rendall Hall 

 
 

Message from the Class of 2019 
 

Dear Lincoln Family Members, 

 

Together, we mourn the passing of a Lincoln Lion, Karonn “KG” 

Grant.  

The Lincoln University Class of 2019 extends our prayers and 

condolences to those touched by the life of Karonn Grant. 

 

While the Lincoln community only had the privilege to be in his 

presence for a short period of time, those who were fortunate 

enough to have interacted with him were touched by his unfailing 

energy and unmatched enthusiasm. Whether he was stealing the 

show with his famed Two-Step or providing genuine conversation, 

his presence will be missed.  

 

To the Grant family, we respectfully give our prayers and 

condolences in this time of mourning. We thank you for the support 

you have given, and give our support and hope to you now. We ask 

all Lincoln family members to send support to the Grant family as 

well. 

 

Though we all did not know Grant personally, may his presence and 

energy continue to be a lesson within our family.  

 

“On the death of a friend, we should consider that the fates through 

confidence have devolved on us the task of double living, that we 

have henceforth to fulfill the promise of our friend’s life also, in our 

own, to the world” – Henry David Thoreau  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jabir McKnight, President  

Lincoln University Class of 2019  

  
 

Counseling Service Available 
As the Lincoln Community mourns the passing of Lincoln Lion, 

Karonn “KG” Grant, the Counseling Center is available to provide 

services to students.  Walk in’s and scheduled appointment will be 
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accepted during this time of grieving.  Please contact 484 365-7244. 
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